
The silent auction team is accepting
donations now! 

Silent Auction
 Items Needed!

Do you have time, a talent, or a treasure that
you would be willing to donate to this years

silent auction? Do you own or work at a 
business that provides goods and services, and
would want to advertise by donating an item? 

The silent auction is large part of our annual
Parish Bazaar and we need your help to make it a
success! All the proceeds go back into the parish

and school for various projects and needs.

Please reach out with questions or donations by 
emailing littleflowersilentauction@gmail.com or 
texting Chloe at 402-875-0980.

The Bazaar is on Sunday, Novmeber 12th. Stop by 
to check out all the awesome items! 


